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Toyota Fast Facts is an update on Toyota and industry news.  Please feel free to share this 
information with family and friends.  For more news, visit www.toyotanewsroom.com. 

 
1.  Toyota Recalls Certain 2014 Model Year FJ Cruiser Vehicles 
 
Toyota Motor Sales, U.S.A., Inc., announced it will conduct a safety recall of 
approximately 120 Model Year 2014 FJ Cruiser vehicles. The steering system contains 
an intermediate shaft, which connects the steering wheel to the steering gear box.  In 
the involved vehicles the intermediate shaft could have received an inadequate 
weld.  Under some circumstances, the weld could separate, resulting in the loss of 
steering control and increasing the risk of a crash. 
 
Toyota is not aware of any crashes, injuries, or fatalities caused by this condition. 
 
Owners of the involved vehicles will receive a notification by first class mail.  Toyota 
dealers will replace the intermediate shaft.  
 
Detailed information is available at www.toyota.com/recall and by calling Toyota 
Customer Service at 1-800-331-4331. 

 

Note to readers: Please understand that Toyota cannot control the opinions or language used in 
comments that may follow the reports linked from this email. 
 
We look forward to your suggestions at 
tema.corporate.internal.communications@tema.toyota.com. 
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